NOGRR Comments


	NOGRR Number
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	NOGRR Title
	Type 2 Special Protection System Submissions


	Date
	August 21, 2012


	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Blake Williams on behalf of the Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS)

	E-mail Address
	BAWilliams@CPSEnergy.com

	Company
	CPS Energy

	Phone Number
	210-353-3557

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Municipal


	Comments


At its 8/16/12 meeting, ROS reviewed Nodal Operating Guide Revision Request (NOGRR) 095.  Participants expressed concern that allowing Resource Entities which are not registered as Transmission Operators (TOPs) with the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC) to own and operate a Special Protection System (SPS) would impose additional responsibility and liability upon the Transmission Service Provider (TSP).  After discussion, ROS unanimously voted to table NOGRR095 for one month.  All Market Segments were present for the vote.  
	Proposed Guide Language Revision


None.
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